
 

 

 
 
 

22 November 2016 
 
 

RELEASE OF SECURITIES FROM VOLUNTARY ESCROW 
 
Nine Entertainment Co. Holdings Limited (ASX: NEC) advises that the 5,073,169 ordinary shares which were 
issued at the time of NEC’s initial public offering in December 2013 and have been subject to voluntary 
escrow, will be released from escrow on 11 December 2016.  
 
 
Further information: 
Nola Hodgson        Victoria Buchan 
Head of Investor Relations      Director of Communications 
+61 2 9965 2306       +61 2 9965 2296 
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